
May 12, 1981 LB 158, 253

CLERK: Read LB 158.

SPEAKER MARVEL: All provisions of law having been complied
with, the question is, shall the bill pass. Those in favor
vote aye, opposed vote no. 158. Record the vote.

CLERK: 42 ayes, 4 nays, 3 present and not voting. Vote
appears on page 1957-58 of the Legislative Journal.

SPEAKER MARVEL: The bill is declared passed on Final
Reading. The Clerk will now read 158a .

CLERK: Read LB I58A on Final Reading.

SPEAKER MARVEL: All provisions of law having been complied
with, the question is, shall the bill pass. Those in favor
vote aye, opposed vote no. LB 158a . Record the vote.

CLERK: 42 ayes, 4 nays, 3 present and not voting. Vote
appears on pages 1958-59 of the Legislative Journal.

SPEAKER MARVEL: The bill is declared passed on Final Reading.
^  The Clerk will now read 253 on Final Reading.

CLERK: Read LB 253 on Final Reading.

SPEAKER MARVEL: All provisions of law aving been complied
with, the question is shall the bill pass. Those in favor 
vote aye, those opposed vote no. LB 253 with emergency 
clause. While we are waiting for the vote from Senator 
Kremer's district in the north balcony we welcome 28 
fourth, fifth and sixth grade students from Hampton Public 
School, Hampton, Nebraska and the teacher is Mrs. Lois 
Ahl. Where are you folks located, will you hold up your 
hand. Welcome to the Unicameral. Record the vote. This
bill requires 33 votes. Have you all voted? Okay, record
the vote. Roll call has been requested. Do you want to 
record your presence please. Have you all recorded your 
presence? As soon as we get through this vote we will 
recess over the noon hour. Senator Howard Peterson will
you press your button. Senator Warner will you.........
Senator Clark. The Clerk is authorized to take in call in 
votes.

CLERK: Stoney changing from no to yes.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Okay, record.

• CLERK: 33 ayes, 15 nays, 1 present and not voting. Vote
appears on page I960 of the Legislative Journal.
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